
Unlike a traditional board meeting, this format does not include
formal procedures or action items. Instead, it offers:

A chance to hear directly from community partners about
resources and opportunities that impact Oxford families.
An opportunity to share your thoughts, ideas, and questions in
a collaborative setting.
A more relaxed environment for authentic two-way dialogue
with the Board.

COMMUNITY OF THE WHOLE
ALL ARE WELCOME!

Before the next regularly scheduled Board of Education
meeting, we invite you to take part in a new Community of the
Whole session. These meetings are designed to create a more
open, conversational space for parents, staff, and community

members to connect directly with our Board.

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9TH
6:00 P.M. AT CLEAR LAKE ELEMENTARY 

(BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING WILL FOLLOW AT 7:00 P.M.)

THIS MONTH’S SESSION WILL INCLUDE A PRESENTATION FROM
OXFORD OPEN HANDED ABOUT THEIR WORK SUPPORTING

FAMILIES IN OUR COMMUNITY, FOLLOWED BY TIME FOR OPEN
DISCUSSION.

WE HOPE YOU’LL JOIN US IN SHAPING MEANINGFUL
CONVERSATIONS .


